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On June 10, 2002, Rock Port Telephone Company (Rock Port) filed a tariff requesting approval of proposed revisions to introduce new language that will allow future changes in the Federal baseline Lifeline amount and a Motion for Expedited Treatment of Tariff Filing. 

On June 11, 2002, the Missouri Public Service Commission (Commission) issued an Order Directing Filing.  The Order granted a Motion for Expedited Treatment and directed Telecommunications Department Staff (Staff) to file its Recommendation with the Commission no later than June 20, 2002.  

Staff understands this does not require customer notification as it is an increase to a subsidy - not an increase to a rate but rather a decrease to Lifeline recipients’ rates. 

Staff has reviewed the tariff pages.  The specific tariff sheets recommended for approval are:

            1.Rock Port Telephone Company, PSC Mo. No. 2, 2nd Revised Sheet 4-11       

                        Cancels 1st Revised Sheet 4-11.

This change will allow the Company's tariff to automatically reference the federal end user subscriber line charges specified in the Company's interstate access tariff.  It is being sought to avoid repeating this type of tariff filing for future changes to the federal Subscriber Line Charge. Staff recommends approval of the proposed revisions.  Staff is unaware of any other filing which affects or which would be affected by this proposal.  FILLIN "TYPE PSC MO NO AND SHEET NUMBERS" \* MERGEFORMAT 
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